
LA CROSSE CENTER TEAM RECOMMENDATIONS 

Please see included bid results for bid package 3 enclosure and interiors and overall project 

budget recap. The project is in a good financial shape with a proper contingency.  As an end 

result the following recommendations have been given by the La Crosse Center team. 

  

o Wood accent ceiling in the ballrooms is included in the updated budget. 

o North Hall Exhibit Partitions/Operable walls for $372,000 are included in the updated 

budget 

o Upgraded Concession Stand 10 Façade with accent wood for $26,700 is included in the 

updated budget 

o Replacing the acoustical ceiling in the North Hall 8-foot corridor for $5,124 is included in 

the updated budget 

o With input from the Mayor and President Smith it is recommended that ISG Architects 

and Kraus Andersen be challenged at finding a more economical alternative to the Sun 

Shade feature for the roof top terrace. 

 


